T H E    V A L E   O F   G L A M O R G A N   C O U N C I L
Dock Office, Barry Docks, Barry. CF63 4RT

Telephone number: (01446) 704656

My Ref.
When telephoning please ask for:

2014/00947/PNO
Administration

	Agent:

Helen Hodgson,

Networkrail,

Town Planner (Wales) Property,

5th Floor,

5, Callagan Square,

Cardiff,

Cf10 5BT  
	Applicant:

Helen Hodgson,

Networkrail,

Town Planner (Wales) Property,

5th Floor,

5, Callagan Square,

Cardiff,

Cf10 5BT  




Dear Sir/Madam,

The Town and Country Planning (General Permitted

Development) Order, 1995 (as amended) Schedule 2, Part 11

Advance Notification Registered on 6 August 2014

Location : Ewenny overbridge, South east of Ewenny on St. Brides Road, Ewenny
With reference to your advance notification of intended development involving Proposed replacement of existing single carriageway road bridge over railway line.

I can advise you that the submitted details are hereby APPROVED for the following reason(s):

1.
Prior approval for the proposed overbridge is hereby granted because the development could not reasonably be carried out elsewhere on the land and the design/external appearance of the bridge would not injure the amenity of the neighbourhood.

The development shall be carried out in accordance with the details submitted with the advance notification.  Please read this decision notice in conjunction with Schedule 2 Part 11 of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) Order 1995 (as amended).

Dated : 1 October 2014

Yours faithfully,
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Director of Development Services
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